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TAVISTOCK COMMUNITY PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

 July 2018                                                                                       

Dear Parents/Carers 

The Tavistock Carnival is on Saturday 21st July.  We are glad that you have agreed to take part in our schools section could you please meet at Down Road at 5:00pm. Judging will start at 5:20pm. Please come dressed in a cowboy/cowgirl outfit ready to represent America as part of this year’s theme which is ‘countries of the world’. You will need to walk up the road to find our allocated section to find us as we do not yet know our plot number.   
At the end of the parade we will meet in the car park behind the post office at Abbey Place at approximately 7:30pm.  The children will be with us until a Parent or Carer collects them.  
Please remember if a child is in Nursery, Reception or Year 1 they will need to be accompanied by an adult. 
Please complete and return the slip below to the school office with your contact details for the evening of the carnival.
Yours sincerely

LD Selbie

Head Teacher
Please complete & return to the school office 
Child/Childrens names:-  ................................................................

                                           ................................................................

                                           ................................................................

                                           ................................................................ 
Contact details on the night of the Carnival

Name :- ...................................................      Name:- ...................................................

Tel No:- ...................................................       Tel No:- .................................................
